
August 13, 2001 Resource Management Work Group 

 

The Resource Management Work Group met August 13, 2001, at Weymouth Woods, 

with the following members present: Susan Miller, Jackie Britcher, A.B. Crawford, Scott 

Hartley, Rick Studenmund, Harold Brady, Jerry Holder, Scott Brewer, Julian Johnson, 

Pete Campbell, and Brady Beck. 

 

In the absence of Chairman Bill Parsons, the meeting was called to order by Susan 

Miller.  The group reviewed the minutes of the July 9 meeting, along with summaries of 

the brainstorm session and goal outlines which were compiled by Craig Clarke after the 

meeting. 

 

A brief discussion was held concerning the need to educate private forest landowners on 

tax breaks available through Land Use Valuation, as it appears many landowners are not 

aware of this option. 

 

The group then began to work with the goals established at the July 9 meeting, 

developing strategies to accomplish these goals.  Strategies were suggested and discussed 

for two of the four goals. A summary of these goals and strategies is attached to these 

minutes.  As there was insufficient time to continue with the other two goals, the group 

decided to continue the discussion at the next meeting, on August 28, 2001, at 9:00 AM, 

at Weymouth Woods. 

 

The meeting was then adjourned by Susan Miller. 

 

Julian Johnson, Secretary 


